

November 12, 2014

Fletcher McCusker, Chairman Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District 400 W. Congress, Suite 152 Tucson, AZ 85701

REF: Letter of Resignation sent to Governor Jan Brewer 11/9/14 - Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District Board.

Dear Fletcher and fellow Board members:

After considerable thought, I have tendered my resignation to the above ref: Board to Governor Brewer. I have enjoyed the opportunity of serving over the past 4 ½ years. With its many twists and turns, it has been an important post with tremendous responsibility for the future success of downtown Tucson and our community at large.

I firmly believe that Rio Nuevo has worked to emerge successfully from a most contentious and distrusted history. For years we have worked to regain the community's trustworthiness and respect in terms of its transparency and methods of operations within our community.

In order to help Governor-Elect Doug Ducey in his transition, I thought it important to submit my resignation to Governor Brewer, since I was her appointee and I served at her pleasure.

I felt it is appropriate that Governor-Elect Ducey should have the opportunity to select freely his representatives without any encumbrance by me.

The Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District Board has been, and continues to be, a very important Board for the economic development for the metropolitan area of Tucson. I have enjoyed greatly the opportunity to service our community and our State, along with a distinguished board of exceptionally qualified and experienced Board of Directors.

We have set in motion economic factors that will not just benefit the community, but hopefully, will have the financial backing and economic muscle to replace the millions lost and squandered dollars by the City of Tucson.



My resignation from The Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District Board will be effective as of November 17, 2014. If I can be of further service to the Board, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Alberto Fina Moore

Rio Nue o Multipurpose Facilities District Board Member Appointee (March 2010 to November 2014)